March 15th, 2021

Dear TRU faculty,

This note is to confirm that Tia Davison has written a sustainability-related article
about how tourists can travel the Cariboo Chilcotin Coast tourism region in an
Electric Vehicle (EV). The article will be posted to the DMOs (destination marketing
organization) website and shared across their social media pages within the next
couple of months. An interactive map will also be built into the site to make it
easier for tourists to learn about EVs and plan their journeys.

Based on the criteria Tia provided me with, I believe that this article would fulfill the
Giveback Piece portion of her Leadership in Environmental Sustainability certificate.

Sincerely,

Jonmvrz;n

Social Media & Content Manager of the Cariboo Chilcotin Coast Tourism Association


https://landwithoutlimits.com/

